Amy Lacy

From: Jon Novotny <jon.novotny@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 8:43 AM

To: Town Council Email Group; Josh Garrett

Cc: saveyourpropertyrights@gmail.com; Amy Lacy
Subject: Proposed Ordinance for Historic Preservation

Zionsville Town Council;

| oppose the proposed Ordinance for Historic Preservation.

| am proud to have lived and raised my family in Zionsville for more than 25 years (8 in The Village). If | had known that
there was a chance that the town would restrict my property rights in The Village, | would have stayed in Country Wood.
Being a mostly conservative community, | never would have thought that our local government would try to limit my
rights beyond the zoning laws that should exist.

If you go down this path, would | have been safe in my old home??

Jon

Jon O Novotny
(317) 710-8738



